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Ashok Srivastava <ashok.srivastav@ngbu.edu.in>

Fwd: [KINGCA WEEK 2022] Announcement of Travel Grants Awardees


Sukrat Sinha <sukratsinha@gmail.com> Fri, Sep 16, 2022 at 8:33 PM
To: Ashok Srivastava <ashok.srivastav@ngbu.edu.in>

Sukrat Sinha, PhD
Assistant Prof, Department of Zoology,
Nehru Gram Bharati ( Deemed to be University)
Prayagraj, U.P
India
Mobile:- +919919053258

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Sukrat Sinha <specialisedresearch463@gmail.com>

Date: Fri, Sep 16, 2022 at 8:32 PM

Subject: Fwd: [KINGCA WEEK 2022] Announcement of Travel Grants Awardees

To: <sukratsinha@gmail.com>


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: KINGCA WEEK 2022 <secretary.kingca@gmail.com>

Date: Tue, Aug 9, 2022 at 11:10 AM

Subject: [KINGCA WEEK 2022] Announcement of Travel Grants Awardees

To: Sukrat Sinha <sukrarsinha@gmail.com>


Dear Dr. Sukrat Sinha,


We deeply appreciate your constant interest in KINGCA WEEK 2022.

It is one of our greatest pleasure that we take an opportunity to inform you that 

you have been selected as a recipient of the Travel Grants Award upon review of your application 

by the Organizing Committee of KINGCA WEEK 2022.


Please be reminded that:


All travel grants awardees must register by August 8 (Mon). If it is not completed, it will be disqualified.

Awardees will be required to visit the registration desk after the presentation to collect travel grants.

A valid form of ID, such as a passport or driver's license, must be presented upon claiming the grant at
the congress.

Only one travel grant will be awarded per application, even if more than one abstract is submitted.

The travel grants will only be given to the presenter specified on the abstract.


We look forward to finally meeting you at KINGCA WEEK 2022 and

having the warm privilege to hear about your contributions to the area of Gastric Cancer.


If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact the 

secretariat of KINGCA WEEK 2022 by email (secretary.kingca@gmail.com)


Sincerely yours,

Secretariat of KINGCA WEEK 2022


-- 

Secretariat of KINGCA WEEK 2022

TEL:+82-70-4234-9515, FAX: +82-2-6442-3703
EMAIL: secretary.kingca@gmail.com
https://www.kingca.org
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Sukrat Sinha

Nehru Gram Bharati, India

CERTIFICATE OF TRAVEL GRANT



Sukrat Sinha

Nehru Gram Bharati, India


